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Notice of new CSA Standard Z259.2.5-17 for Rope Grabs 

 

To all our valued customers,  

  

 As of June 1/ 2019, a new CSA Standard Z259.2.5-17 was implemented for all rope grabs to be sold 

complete with an integral attached energy absorbing lanyard.   

 All N610 & N630 Rope Grabs that were manufactured before June 2019 under CSA Standard 

Z259.2.5-12 are still acceptable to be used after that date. However, as of today, there will be none of these 

rope grabs available with that corresponding CSA Standard.  

 N610LY & N630LY are the new rope grab models that are certified to both our Superline & Supermax 

lifelines and are now available under the CSA Standard Z259.2.5-17.  Attached with this letter you will find 

the CSA Certificate of Compliance stating the details of this standard , as well as specification sheets for both 

N610LY & N630LY models.  

 After receiving requests for the N610 & N630 single rope grabs that you are all familiar with, we 

wanted to state that these are still available.  However, please note that these will only be ANSI Certified, 

and will not meet the new CSA Standard.  

 We hope to find these details understandable and if you require any further information please do 

not hesitate to contact either Toronto or Vancouver locations.  

 We appreciate your continued business. 

 

 Thank you.  

March 4/ 2020 


